

Class Five/Six

Friday 18th September 2015.

Project

We would love to hear how you are getting on with your homework books and what decorations and designs you are putting on it. We are very much looking forward to seeing the finished results. Remember you have until **Thursday 24**th **September.**

Reading

Please keep up with reading at home and remember to have an adult comment in your Reading Record once a week. Remember to bring your Reading Record in with you to school each day, though, as we need it for guided reading.

Spelling

This week we have looked at the suffixes –ful, -less and –ly. You have been given ten spellings to learn for your spelling test next week. Please practise the spellings in your homework book by completing the activity on your spelling sheet.

English

Next week in English we will continue to write our instructional texts based around our topic on explorers. We will also be looking at how to plan for a piece of writing to help us in our exciting writing tasks.

Maths

Next week in maths we will be learning different methods for addition and subtraction. We will also be continuing the Times Tables Challenge next Friday. Make sure you practise and learn the times table at home.

Other Notes

The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply.

We have given you your personal log in details and password to access the set maths activities today. This task needs to be completed by **Thursday 24**th **September.** Log on and have a go! If you experience any problems, please let us know next week.

Please visit the Class 5 and 6 blogs on the school website to read and comment on what we have been doing in class recently: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/

If you have applied to become a school councillor for your class, please be ready to give a short presentation to your class next week, explaining why you think you would be good at the job. We look forward to hearing your presentations!

Don't forget class 6 have pedestrian training on Monday and Tuesday afternoon. Remember to bring your coat!

We hope you all have a great weekend! Miss Clayton and Miss Land.